
FISHER HOUSE 
BASKET RAFFLE 2024

ABOUT THE GALA
The Fisher House Foundation was started in 1990 and is best known for a network of comfort homes where 

families can stay at no cost while a military family member is receiving treatment at a military medical facility.  

AUSA Major General Harry Greene, Aberdeen Chapter raises support for the Fisher House, from our local community. 

The 20th Annual Fisher House Gala is scheduled for September 28, 2024 and is our major fundraiser of the year.

ABOUT THE RAFFLE
The Basket Raffle will consist of approximately 25 ‘themed’ baskets that will be auctioned off with the winners 

announced at the event.  The baskets will be provided by various APG Organizations, local businesses, and individuals.

Each donor will be asked to put together items, wrapped in a transparent material, and decorated with the 

event’s theme. 

This year’s theme is “Roaring Twenties” and the coordinating colors are gold and black. Donors are asked to 

coordinate their themes with Earl Noble, the Basket Committee POC.  All donors are encouraged to be creative when 

creating baskets.  Baskets should range in value from $250 to $500.  Please provide a list of contents with the basket.  

 

Baskets can be mailed, delivered in person: 

1414 South Sewards Court, Aberdeen, MD 21001

GET STARTED
If you are interested in donating a basket or want more information on the raffle,  

please contact Earl Noble at earlnoble@gmail.com, or by calling (410) 417-8722.  
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